Megan Egbert

From: Linda Acampora <lacampora@moheganmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 6, 2025 4:16 PM

To: Megan Egbert; Meredith Badalucca

Subject: FW: 25 Church Lane

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Afternoon, Megan and Meredith,

As you know, today, the Deputy Fire Marshal sent a comment regarding the access road needing to be 20’ wide. There
may be a miscommunication as the Fire Marshal (see below) permitted an exemption to allow the Tribe to keep the
current width.,

Thank you,
Linda

Linda Acampora
Deputy Attorney General

From: Paul Barnes <PBarnes@montville-ct.org>

Sent: Monday, November 25, 2024 1:58 PM

To: Ronald MacDonald <rmacdonald@moheganmail.com>
Cc: Jeffrey Hotsky <JHotsky@moheganmail.com>

Subject: RE: 25 Church Lane

Asst. Chief McDonald,

The exemption is granted by the Town of Montville Fire Marshal’s Office. The driveway can remain 15’. If the Tribe
intends to park vehicles on Church Lane and have patrons/employees walk to the proposed business, then that entire
driveway will require illumination. That would also be considered a means of egress.

Any questions or comments, please reach out.

From: Ronald MacDonald <rmacdonald@moheganmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2024 1:20 PM

To: Paul Barnes <pbarnes@montville-ct.org>

Cc: Jeffrey Hotsky <JHotsky@moheganmail.com>

Subject: 25 Church Lane




